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Septembar 7, 1684

Bre He Ry Aldrich, Beoretary

The Geolegloal Sooicty of Ameriea
419 West 117th Street

New York, N.Y.

Dear Dr, Adldrioch ¢

I have been thinking of aprlying far a project grant
fron the G.S.Ae The kind of grant I lave in mind 43 the salary
for an 11lustrator. The speoisl work I em doing nov ooncerns
fossil orustecesms -and these foseils are uswally in suoh a stats
of rréservation that phatographe alene will not show the struotura.
Therafore, I balieve drewings will improve the presentatiom,

I wonder what tho recont polioy of the GeSeAe oomeerning .

guoh projects has been, Somoone said that it is ageinst the polidy

of the GeSeAe t0 allor such typ granbtse I would approciste eny
{nformation you have en this matter,

Very sincerely yours,

H, B, Stensel, Gaologict
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